
Cosponsor the RID of Spam Act of 2003! 
 
 

June 19, 2003 
 

Dear Colleague: 
 

Does your email inbox look like this? 
 

 
 

If so, it’s time to do something about it!  H.R. 2214 is a well-balanced measure that seeks to give 
consumers the opportunity to opt-out of receiving commercial email they don’t want without over-
regulating the Internet.  Those who don’t follow the requirements of the law can be subject to lawsuits by 
ISPs, state Attorneys General, and the FTC. The Department of Justice can go after the most egregious 
spammers - those who use fraud and deceit, hack protected computers, or send sexually explicit material 
without the required labels - with felony jail time and criminal fines. 
 

Join Energy and Commerce Chairman Billy Tauzin, Judiciary Chairman F. James Sensenbrenner, 
subcommittee chairmen Fred Upton, Cliff Stearns, and Bob Goodlatte, and Reps. Richard Burr, Melissa 
Hart, and Chris Cannon in cosponsoring H.R. 2214.  A summary of the bill’s provisions is on the back. 
 

If you have further questions or wish to cosponsor this legislation, please contact Sam White in Rep. 
Burr’s office (5-2071), Shannon Vildostegui at the Energy and Commerce Committee (5-2927) or Thad 
Bingel at the Judiciary Committee (5-3951) 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 

_____________________________________  ____________________________________ 
Rep. Richard Burr     Rep. F. James Sensenbrenner 
 
 
_____________________________________  ____________________________________ 
Rep. Fred Upton     Rep. Bob Goodlatte 
 
 
_____________________________________  ____________________________________ 
Rep. Cliff Stearns     Rep. Melissa Hart 


